
Dear Holy Trinity Family, 

Thank you for the lovely good bye at church on Sunday; the balloons, the cookies 
(thanks Pam!) and for the very generous gift.  

It has been an honor and a blessing to serve as your Parish Administrator for the last 18 
years.  I have loved working here and developing relationships with all of you.  Although 
it is very exciting to begin this new phase of my life, I am definitely sad to be leaving my 
“home away from home”.  Everyone at Holy Trinity has always treated me with such 
kindness and generosity and I will miss you all so very much.  But don’t worry, I won’t 
be a stranger.  I am sure that you will see me here and there in one of the pews, just 
popping in to say hello to everyone.  How can I not, when all of you are such a big part 
of my life? 

I am confident that the new admin, Emily, will fit right in and she will come to love you as 
much as I do. And I know that you will treat her as wonderfully as you have treated me.  
She is a lucky lady to have landed this great job!   

With much love, 

Valerie 


